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COMMUNIQUE 

Extension of closing date for the New Zealand 

Commonwealth scholarships scheme 

 
 
The Public is hereby informed that, due to the current national confinement in force, the 
closing date for submission of applications for the New Zealand Commonwealth Scholarships 
scheme 2020 has been extended up to Wednesday 15 April 2020: 

 
Interested candidates are kindly requested to submit their completed application form to the 
following mail address: 
 
  scholarships@govmu.org 
 
Notes : 
 
1. Only the application form will have to completed and submitted by email to 

the above email address. 
 
2. Candidates must assemble and keep with them the set of the originals of all 

supporting documents that they need to provide regarding their application. 
They will have to make copies of these and submit to the Scholarships 
section of the Ministry for verification, along with the originals, once the 
national confinement is lifted. 

 
For more information on the above scholarship scheme on offer, please consult the 
Ministry’s website as follows: 

 
  http://ministry-education.govmu.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Scholarships Section 
Ministry of Education, 
Tertiary Education 
Science and Technology 
MITD House, 
Pont Fer 
Phoenix – 73544 

06 April 2020 
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